
Hill View Primary Academy 
 

Key Stage 2 Hill View’s Got Talent Wednesday 26th June 2024  

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Key Stage 2 will be bringing back Hill View’s Got Talent 2024! This will be 
happening on Tuesday 23rd July, where children can showcase their 
talents during our showtime to each other throughout the afternoon. If 
your child has a talent they’d like to share or is passionate about 
something, we are inviting them to audition to their class to claim their 
place in the ‘Hill View’s Got Talent’ final. We would love to see a range of 
talents from singing, dancing, playing instruments and a range of acts in 
between. The judges will be Amanda Holden (Miss Roots), Alicia Dixon 
(Mrs McTernan) and Simon Cowell (Mr McMullen). We will be looking 
for two students to host as ‘Ant and Dec’- pupils can also audition for 
this too. 
 
Auditions will take place in class throughout the week beginning 8th July. 
If your child requires a prop or music, please speak to your child’s class 
teacher and ensure they have the prop with them throughout the week.  
 
We are so excited to see all the talents our children have. You have 
plenty of time to get practising ready to shine in the auditions. 
 
Thank you for your support.  
 
Many thanks,  
 
Mr McMullen, Miss Steele, Mrs McTernan and Miss Roots 
 
Key Stage 2 Year Leads 

 
 


